
We are extremely excited  about being able to celebrate       
the love of  books and the joy of  reading with our pupils on                                

Friday 26th March. 
 

Recently we have all become very aware that heroes come in 
many shapes, sizes and disguises. Therefore we want to take 

the opportunity on World Book Day to acknowledge all our       
heroes and key workers. 

 
The theme for the day will be Super Heroes and we are        

inviting all the children to come to school dressed                         
as a super hero of  their choice! 

 
We have so many lovely activities planned for the day, including 

creating our very own ‘SUPERTATO’!  
We would like to kindly ask that all  

children bring one raw baking potato to school on that day. 
 

The photos and children’s work from the day will be 
celebrated on our social media platforms and  placed 

on a school display board to promote the love of  
reading at our school . 

Newhall Primary Academy  
will be  

celebrating 
 

World Book Day 
 on Friday 26th March 2021 

 


